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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO DNB (POST MBBS) COURSES- 2024
THIRD PHASE ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED

 

The Third Phase Allotment to the DNB (Post MBBS) is published in

the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. This allotment is based on the rank in

the Kerala State Merit List and on the basis of options filed by the

candidates.

To view the allotment result, candidates should log on to the ‘DNB

(Post MBBS) 2024- Candidate Portal’ by submitting their Application

Number and Password. Then by clicking on the link ‘Allotment Result’,

candidates can view their allotment result.

The allotted candidates should report physically for joining at the

allotted colleges from 13.02.2025 to 15.02.2025, 4.00PM  along with the

required documents specified in the Allotment Memo and in the Information

Bulletin. It is necessary to take a printout of the Third Phase Allotment

Memo. The fee should be remitted at the allotted college during admission.

All the Head of the Institutions should approve the list of admitted

candidates through Online Admission Management System (OAMS)

before 5.00 PM on 15.02.2025.
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Head of the Institution will be personally responsible for verification of

eligibility conditions as prescribed in the Prospectus, when the candidate

reports for admission. Only those candidates who are found to be qualified

as prescribed shall be admitted to the college/institution irrespective of the

fact that he/she has an allotment.

All details related to the allotment process are available on the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in.   
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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